
For immediate release 

Date: 7-1-11 

Sender: Patrick Bishop EPOA President 

The Eureka Police Officers’ Association (EPOA) understands our Citizens and City Council have 

high expectations regarding the service provided by the Eureka Police Department. We wish 

to reassure you that our commitment to a tradition of excellent service remains unchanged 

regardless of who presently sits in the Chief's Office.  We will continue to meet or exceed 

those expectations.  

The Eureka Police Officers’ Association recognizes we work for the City of Eureka, its citizens 

and its elected officials.  We are thankful for the continued support for Public Safety 

demonstrated by the City Council and our community. 

The Eureka Police Officers’ Association also extends our appreciation to former Chief Garr 
Nielsen for his years of service and we wish him the best in his future endeavors.    
 
On behalf of the EPOA membership, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
EPOA Board Members: 
Patrick Bishop (President) 
Steve Watson (Vice President) 
Cory Crnich (Secretary) 
Amanda Nichols (Treasurer) 
 
 
 

 


